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Works to date

January
Throughout January all site access upgrades across the 
cable corridor to facilitate safe access/egress to work 
locations were completed along with construction of the 
site compound and laydown area, which are now  
fully operational.

February 

Excavation works to install cable ducts along the east 
side of the A827 carriageway north of the village were 
completed in February. The horizontal directional drilling 
(HDD) works for two of the four circuits that are installed 
under the River Dochart were also completed in  
the month.

March

Construction works continue on SSEN Transmission’s 
Killin VISTA project which will see a total of 7.8km 
of overhead line removed, including 32 steel lattice 
towers, between Killin substation and Lix Toll.

Safety is always our first priority at SSEN Transmission and 
with this in mind, we ask that you please remain vigilant 
of signage or direction around the construction works 
and do not enter our working areas. Users of the access 
tracks are asked to obey signage and are reminded that 

the tracks.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact Community Liaison Manager: 

Louise Anderson
Community Liaison Manager, 
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth, PH1 3AQ 

Mob: +44 (0) 7384 454 233 
Email: louise.anderson@sse.com

Upcoming works

The project has a 
dedicated website, 

please scan the above 
QR code to be taken to 
the project website or 
use the following URL 
https://bit.ly/3wJ2qGL

April
Excavation works to install cable ducts along the west 
side of the A827 carriageway north of the village will 
continue. There is a planned power outage scheduled 
on one of the 132kV circuits which will enable construction 
works to commence within Killin 132kV substation.
New cable sealing end towerswill be constructed at the  
remote ends of the circuit within Acharn & Dochart Forrest
and cable installation and jointing works will commence 
along the cable route.  

May

During May works to permanently reinstate the A827 
carriageway to the north of the village are planned to be 
completed with the new 33kV underground cable circuit 
scheduled to be commissioned and energised. 

June
There is a planned power outage scheduled on the 
second 132kV circuit to complete cable termination 
works ahead of final commissioning and energisation in 
early July. 

During March, excavation works to install cable ducts 
across the A827 carriageway south of the of the 
village were completed and HDD works for the 
remaining two circuits under the River Dochart were 
completed. All temporary access tracks to facilitate 
the works are now also complete


